
   

 

The Minnesota State Fire Department Association (MSFDA) is pleased to host the National Benefit Summit in 

the Twin Cities of Minnesota from May 19-21, 2019.  

The National Benefit Summit is an organization that promotes the common interests of providing quality 

benefits for firefighters and fire organizations/associations.  The Summit includes two days of meetings which 

bring together fire service representatives from throughout the United States. It is an honor to host this event in 

Minnesota. 

 

As in years past, we are pleased to invite friends from the benefit and resource fields to our Summit. We have a 

number of sponsorships available which will enable us to keep our conference costs at a reasonable level and 

give exposure to your organization. Sponsorships, which will cover conference expenses such as breaks, 

meals, and transportation, will begin at $500.00. 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES: 

Platinum Level ($2,500):  Summit Day Sponsor 

Gold Level ($1,500):  St. Croix River Boat Cruise Sponsor 

Silver Level ($1,000): Meal Sponsor/Evening Reception 

Bronze Level ($500):  Morning or Afternoon Break Sponsor 

Sponsors in the “Platinum or Gold Level” will receive time to speak about their product if requested, as well as 

prominent recognition on all literature, signage, and Summit program. 

In addition to your payment, please fill out and send in the attached registration form. All checks should be 

made out to “Minnesota State Fire Department Association” (MSFDA).  

 

Located in the heart of the Twin Cities, Bloomington, MN is next to the MSP airport, and the Mall of America. 

The conference will be held at the Embassy Suites Airport Hotel. We have secured a rate of $144.00/night with 

free parking and resort fees waived. Please contact 952-854-1000 for Reservations and ask for the “National 

Benefit Summit” rate.    

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if we may provide assistance or additional information. Sponsorships 

must be received by April 15, 2018. 

 

I can be reached at (763) 221-9329 or via email at deedee@msfda.org. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

DeeDee Jankovich 

Executive Director 
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